
DHS-01-0221-001181

From: b)(6) 

To: 

Subject: FW: Sub-IPC on CVE Training May 23rd 

Date: 2013/05/22 15:42:00 

Priority: Normal 

Type: Note 

Good afternoon everyone, 

This is just a friendly reminded that if you wish to submit edits for this, they are due by COB - Spm -
today. Thank you to those who have already submitted theirs. 

This will be used for the Sub-I PC meeting that will be held tomorrow - May 23, 2013 - from 3PM until 
SPM. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Have a great day, 
lrhVn) I 

From~(b )( 6) 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 10:25 PM 
To: CVE Working Group 
Cd(h)(6) I 
Subject: Sub-IPC on CVE Training May 23rd 

All - as discussed on the last CVEWG call, there is a sub-I PC on CVE Training that is set for May 23rd from 

3-SPM at the CRCL office in NOMA. 

It has been a while since the sub-I PC last met. 

Many of you may have received an initial calendar invite; the discussion will be operationally focused on 
updates in training and what the interagency can do to coordinate and leverage resources for CVE 
related training purposes. 

There have been some developments since the last meeting. 

Please see the attached tracker, it needs some slight updating, but nothing substantial. 

If you have updates/edits, please send them t ok' ..... b_.) ....... (6_.) ________ ..... lby COB Wednesday May 
22nd. 

Thanks, 
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